Dear Loyal Customer

You may have seen our recent posts on social media, and this is to further communicate those messages.

It is with the heaviest of hearts that I write to inform you that after Friday 20th March 2020 the farm will be closed for an indefinite period. This may not come as a surprise as you will of course have seen the devastating effects that COVID-19 is having around the world, and now we are seeing the true effects of this in our business.

[bookmark: _GoBack]We will re-open and we will still bring you the chance to interact with our animals, explore our events, let off steam in our play areas, plus we have loads of exciting plans for the future. Unfortunately for now we are having to pause all of this in order to protect our staff, our animals and our business.  With social distancing measures in place and the advice to help control the spread of coronavirus we have taken our part in this very seriously, plus of course you will understand even in recent days the drastic drop in demand for visiting an attraction such as ours is very apparent.

The decision doesn’t come lightly, I can assure you there has been much deliberation about if and how we could operate, but we are confident this is temporarily for the best. 

Memberships will be paused, and any online tickets will be transferred to any date in 2020 once we re-open and please be rest assured that we have plans in place to keep the animals fed and healthy.

We are brainstorming with our team ways we can keep Godstone Farm alive in the homes of our customers so look out for video clips, competitions and updates from us on social media – and if you have ideas of what you’d like to see just let us know. We will also set up open dated tickets on our system and any purchases of these or gift vouchers in coming weeks will really help us keep going. Any support from our customers is much appreciated and we will make sure when we re-open we give you the best value and fun day out!

All that leaves to me to say is thank you for being one of our truly valued customers, past, present and future. Please stay safe, look after yourselves and your families and we will see you again soon.

Nicola Henderson 
Chief Executive Officer, Godstone Farm.
19 March 2020








